
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates to Remember 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Many thanks 

Matt and Claire 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kenningtons Primary Academy  

Newsletter 

21st June 2019 

Tues 25th June  30:30 Essex – Family Team Games 
Thurs 27th June Year 6 – Bikeability (session 3) 
   *Date change due to the Year 6 School Trip 
Fri 28th June  Year 4 – Colchester Castle Trip 
Fri 28th June  Year 2 – Interhouse Event 
Fri 28th June  Year 3 – Interhouse Event 
Fri 28th June  Year 6 – Bikeability (session 4) 
1st – 5th July  Year 6 - Transition Week – Ockendon 
1st – 5th July  Year 6 - Transition Week – Woodside 
Tues 2nd July  KS1 – Thurrock Infant Music Festival 
Wed 3rd July  Year 5 – Brilliant Club to Cambridge University 
Fri 5th July  KS1 – Story Explorer Workshops 

4906 

 

Crisp Packet Target: 

8000 

Drop-In Sessions: 

Tues 25th June: KA. 1K. 2T. 3M. 5W. 6K 
Thurs 27th June: 4S 

 MARIE CURIE DONATIONS 

 
 

School collected £385.38 for Marie Curie 

 

Our Non-school uniform day in remembrance of 

Jane Hillyer, who was a Governor at Kenningtons 

Primary Academy went very well today. 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR DONATIONS 

 

 
 



 

 

   

Important Information for Parents & Carers 
 

Hayfever and medication 

If your child suffers from hayfever, please make sure you give them 

their medication before they come to school. If they need it during school 

hours, please make sure you bring it to the school office as well. 

Thurrock Music Services 

Autumn Term 2019 

 
Those of you that already attend music lessons will be getting new forms shortly. 

Those wishing to take up an instrument please contact the school office for forms. 

The cost has increased to £54.50. 

Pupil Premium families will be charged £27.25 

All forms and payments via Parentmail must be completed by Friday 28 June 2019. 

No payments can be made after that date. 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CELEBRATIONS 

Information to follow next week 

 

 

 Number of children 
who scored 500 
points or more 

Mathlete of the 
Week 

1K 5 Emily 

1M 8 David 

2JV 10 Zofia 

2T 3 Lily 

3B 6 Eshal 

3M 17 Tobi 

3N 4 Victoria 

4C 10 Morin 

4H 8 Addison 

4S 7 Toluwani 

5B 4 Indiana 

5W 4 Jake 

6K 1 Itunnu 

6N 1 Elisabeth 

Total 88  

Mathletics 

Good Eggs 

I can calm myself down when I choose to do 

so. 

  

Merit Winners 
Pen Licences 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=2ahUKEwiDgY2g467iAhVSJhoKHYKvAk8QjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https://www.cacklehatchery.com/chick-care-instructions&psig=AOvVaw30OzykIuFNUTmi36H1vmhI&ust=1558602023522592


 

 
 Fabulous Feedback! 

 

Many thanks to all Parents/Carers that attended the 

Year 4 Interhouse Event  
 

Pupils participated in Football Slalom / Cricket Wicket / Basketball Bounce / Bean Bag 

Throwing / Hurdle Race / Relay Race / Speed Bounce / Netball 

 

Fabulous Feedback from you all included: 

 
 “Very engaging event! Much improved from last year. Thank you for taking our feedback on board. 

Thanks to all the staff for such a fantastic event” 

“Definitely better than the other sports days,  

Really enjoyed walking around to the different events. Well done”. 

 

“Great morning. The kids looked like they really enjoyed it. The teachers should be very  

proud – it was very well organized. We really enjoyed it” 

.  

“I really enjoyed watching Year 4 this morning and could see how much fun they were having.  

I really liked how support all the children are to each other, even if in different houses”. 

 

“Well organized. Kids really enjoyed themselves. Fun morning ”. 

 

“It is always nice for Parents to be able to be included in events like this and at least the weather was good”. 

 

“Thoroughly enjoying today. So much support for the school from Parents  

and us Grandparents. It helps that the weather is great ”. 

 

“Well organized. Lots of action. Thank you. Everyone enjoyed it”. 

 

“Our daughter really enjoyed the day and we feel the children were  

pushed a little more this year, which was great to see!”. 

“Thank you so much!”. 

Thank you for the positive comments. 

We appreciate all your support. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Many thanks to all Parents/Carers that attended the 

Year 1 Interhouse Event  
 

Pupils participated in Football Slalom / Cricket Wicket / Basketball Bounce / Bean Bag 

Throwing / Hurdle Race / Relay Race / Speed Bounce / Netball 

 

Fabulous Feedback from you all included: 

 
“Thank you so much for what the school do for our kids. Was a lovely event.  

We love to see them. Extremely beautiful event”. 

 

“I would like to say how brilliant the older children were with the younger ones.  

Very supportive and kind. Lovely day. Thanks”. 

 

“Great fun for all the children. My son has been looking forward to this for weeks and  

it didn’t disappoint. Loved being able to be close to my child and give support and encouragement”. 

 

“Like that the bigger kids managed the event”. 

 

“Fantastic to be able to see all children enjoying themselves. The older ‘helpers’ are doing a great job looking 

after the little ones. So nice to be able to support my son and cheer him on. Thank you”. 

 

“I enjoyed the event very much. Great idea to make it just their year group!”. 

 

“It’s a nice relaxing fun event where the children look like they are enjoying themselves.  

Great opportunities to exercise, compete and spend time with their friends”. 

“Fantastic. Loved it all ! ”. 

 
Thanks again for all the positive comments.  

We appreciate all your support. 

Fabulous Feedback continued…. 


